

ANGLOPHONE SOUTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

SAINT JOHN EDUCATION CENTRE

490 Woodward Avenue • Saint John, New Brunswick E2K 5N3 Telephone: (506) 658-5300 • Fax: (506) 658-5399 • www.asd-s.nbed.nb.ca

September 4, 2018

Hon. Brian Kenny Minister of Education & Early Childhood Development PO Box 6000 Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1

Dear Minister Kenny:

RE: ASD-S District Education Council - Minister's Excellence in Education Awards

As a follow up to the Anglophone South School District Education Council (DEC) meeting of August 22, 2018 Council requested that we enquire about the possibility of the applications for the Minister's Excellence in Education Awards being made available in April, instead of May going forward. This would allow schools more time to complete the paperwork required as late May and the month of June are very busy times in our schools.

We appreciate your consideration of this request. If anything further is required, please let us know.

Yours truly,

Zoë Watson Superintendent

Copy: Nancy Boucher, EECD

Robert Fowler, Chair, District Education Council ASD-S

